
 

October 13, 2020 
 

 

 
The Honorable Marsha Blackburn  The Honorable Josh Hawley 

United States Senate    United States Senate 
357 Dirksen Senate Office Building  212 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510   Washington, DC 20510 

 

 
 

Dear Senator Blackburn and Senator Hawley, 
 
On behalf of the United States Conference of Mayors, thank you for your letter 

of October 8, 2020, regarding your concerns with sister-city partnerships 
between the United States and China. 
 

Since the U.S. Conference of Mayors does not manage sister-city relationships, 
we suggest you raise the technical questions included in your letter directly 

with Sister Cities International, the organization that manages sister-city 

partnerships. 
 
Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg Fischer 

Mayor of Louisville 
President 


